
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP 

SEPTEMBER 24, 2014 

 

The Upper Oxford Township Board of Supervisors held a public hearing on September 24, 2014 at 7:00 

P.M. at the Lower Oxford Township building, 220 Township Road, Oxford, PA. 

 

PRESENT: Scott A. Rugen, Chairman 

  Charles Fleischmann, Member 

 

The public hearing was duly advertised in the Daily Local News on September 7, 2014 and September 14, 

2014.  The purpose of the hearing was to receive public comments on an amendment to Chapter 5 of the 

Oxford Region Multimunicipal Comprehensive Plan.  The amendment revises the future land use map for 

properties all located in Lower Oxford Township and revises the future land use along Old Baltimore Pike 

near The Lincoln University campus from residential to commercial. 

 

There were no public comments at this time. 

 

The hearing was adjourned. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Scott A. Rugen, Acting Secretary 

 

 


